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We have started certificate courses in the college with the help of guardians.
During the meeting with guardians we have expressed our vote of thanks for their
valuable help in starting the courses. We explained in detail about Atal–pension
scheme during the meeting on 21 April 2018. We have also given facilities in our
college to open bank account for this scheme.

We also explained in detail the importance of having Identity card, Adhar
card, Driving license, Voter card to the students during the guardians meeting.

Every year we used to invite guardians during the Annual prize distribution
function. We used to request them to distribute prizes to the student with their holy
hands.

Our college is appointing class advisers from the teaching staff. These class
advisers keep the records of irregular students. They create contact with the
guardians of these irregular students with the help of guardians they try to make
them regular in the class and in their studies.

In this way class advisers try to save the years of their study. They become
regular in their studies they can change future also.

Parent Teacher Association Report: 2017-18
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